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Gateway to host STEM-focused 
career fair 

 
Job seekers can meet more than 25 prospective employers at Gateway 

Technical College’s science, technology, engineering and math (STEM)-focused 

career fair 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Dec. 3 at the SC Johnson Student Life Center in the 

Lake Building on Gateway’s Racine Campus, 1001 S. Main St. 

Those attending are asked to bring a résumé and dress in appropriate 

business attire. 

Attendees can meet face-to-face with top recruiters from companies whose 

hiring will focus on the areas of STEM disciplines. 

For more information, call Jackie Watson at (262) 619-6390, or 

watsonj@gtc.edu. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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